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Stu AllenðEditor.                                                     

Greetings, WaynesboroðStaunton Region Members & Friends,    

During the last week in January I was a volunteer at the Washington DC Auto Show where Futurliner #10 was 

the feature in the Historical Vehicle Association (HVA) display. We entertained crowds all week long telling 

the story behind this vehicle and about the restoration. It was great to see the interest shown by the general 

public in antique vehicles although most attended to see the latest offerings of manufacturers. 
 

APRIL MEETING: Saturday, April 18, 4 PM, 65th Anniversary Catered   

Dinner & Entertainment - Rimels' Barn, 2165 Churchville Ave., Staunton.  

See page 2 

The 1953 Buick Wildcat II was 

part of our display. This GM 

concept car is part of the Sloan 

Museum collection in Flint MI. 

This 1954 Cadillac 2-seater    

concept was also featured in 

the display. It is owned by a 

private collection 

Star of the ShowðFuturliner #10 

The local 

Mustang 

Club had a 

large      

display of  

their cars. 

Jeep was   

offering 

rides over an     

obstacle 

course set up 

inside the 

show     

complex. 
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PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 

Visit our websiteðhttp://local.aaca.org/waynesboro-staunton/ 

Marchôs membership meeting held on Sunday, March 15, 

2015, at the Golden Corral in Waynesboro went very well 

and was well attended. Nancy Sorrells was our guest 

speaker who presented us with a presentation on the    

History of Augusta County based on her recent book on 

the same subject.  Bob Ridle handled the slide slow    

presentation while Nancy spoke on the subject.  This was 

a very informative presentation and we thank Nancy so 

much for presenting it.   

 

At the beginning of the meeting, Mary Helen Ayers gave 

her Sunshine Report which was much improved over last 

month.  But, please keep those members who are going 

through some tough issues in your prayers.   

 

Our next meeting will be our 65th Anniversary Party held 

at Jim Rimelôs BARN and we only have 1 more meeting 

before we host the ODMA Meet on May 22-23.  We will 

need your assistance to make both events memorable  

affairs.   

 

For the 65th Anniversary, we still need volunteers to help 

with the setup on Saturday AM on April 18 the day of the 

event. We will start at 10:00 AM for the setting up. So 

just show up if you can assist.   

 

For the ODMA Meet, Nelson Driver still needs            

volunteers.  For those of you who did not make our    

Sundayôs meeting, Nelson needs volunteers for the     

Hospitality Room on Friday, for the Registration Desk 

both Friday and Saturday and for Show Field setup on 

Friday PM and Show Field parking on Saturday AM.  

Please contact Nelson if you can assist.   

 

Alfred Meyer had set up a meeting with Nancy Sorrells 

and a few Region members to discuss our awareness of 

the Region within our community. Nancy will open the 

door for us by having an article in the Staunton News 

Leader about our Region and it will be up to us to keep 

our Region name and activities in the forefront. This can 

only be accomplished by contacting the correct people 

who can place our activities, pictures and articles before 

the community.   

I sincerely hope that all of our members of the Region 

will be able to attend our 65th Anniversary Party who can 

possibly do so.  This is our celebration. We will have Don 

Barlup, President of the AACA, Steve Moskowitz, Ex-

ecutive Director of the AACA, and other distinguished 

guests so please be there if you can.  And again, I want to 

thank Jim Rimel for the use of his facilities. 

 

There will only be parking at the front of Jimôs BARN for 

members with handicap issues. The general parking area 

will be in the field behind the buildings. It is                

recommended that you drop off your guest(s) at the 

BARN entrance before driving onto the parking field. 

 

Social hour from 4:00 to 5:00, dinner starting at 5:00,       

following by our meeting and awards presentation and the 

Boogie Kingsô performance will follow our meeting. 

       

Again, thank you for your support. 

 

Ken Farley      

LAST CHANCE TO SIGN UP 

If you havenôt made your reservations 

for the 65th Anniversary Celebration, 

clip the reservation form from the 

March issue of Tire Tracks and send it 

in now. Donôt miss out on a great event 

with good food, fellowship, and a    

performance by the Boogie Kings 
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